LRMN Board Meeting Wednesday, February 26, 2019 Agrilife Office

Officers present: Sharon Lamoreaux, Lori Horne, Joanie Kochanek and Laura Clark

Committee Members: None Members: None

Advisor: Brock Fry

The meeting was called to order at 2:28 am by President Sharon Lamoreaux.

Treasurer, Joanie Kocanek, reported that 26 members have paid their dues. She has sent email to members who have not paid yet. The Audit will be conducted at the April Board meeting.

Old Business:

The Great Backyard Bird count is finished; checklists can still be entered.

23 white oaks were planted at Henhouse Ridge as part of the projects for Martin Dies, Jr. State Park. Facelift projects planned include the possibility of replacing some fences with rock or petrified wood and planting Muhly grass and some native ferns.

New Business:

The March chapter program will be Wild Bees, presented by Robert Webb and Domesticated Bees presented by Terry McFall.

The door prize will be a pollinator book donated by Lori Horne.

Items for discussion include the Azalea Festival booth plans, and the field trip on March 23rd. The first part of the field trip will be led by Laura Clark and Phillip Hight in search of carnivorous plants. The second part will be led by Lori Horne and Keith Stephens to the Aldridge Sawmill and bat houses. Both will be at Boykin Springs.

Action Items:

Joanie will look into purchasing a canopy and TMN Tablecloth for the Azalea Festival booth.

The meeting was adjourned at 2:43 p.m. Respectfully submitted by Laura Clark, Secretary